
Several Bus Routes to Detour in Downtown Pittsburgh 
for Annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 10, 2023) – About 50 Pittsburgh 
Regional Transit bus routes will be detoured on Saturday for the annual St. 
Patrick’s Day Parade in downtown Pittsburgh. 

Although most buses will be detoured starting at 9 a.m., buses that use the 
Boulevard of the Allies or Liberty Avenue in the Strip District will be 
detoured starting at about 7 a.m. Most buses will return to their regular 
route by about 3 p.m. although some routes will remain detoured until 5 
p.m.

For information about specific bus routes, please visit 
www.rideprt.org/StPatricksDay. 

A light rail shuttle will operate between Penn Station and Steel Plaza 
Station from 7 a.m. until about 1:30 p.m. to transport riders from the Martin 
Luther King Jr. East Busway. These trips will be coordinated with buses 
arriving downtown via the busway. 

Riders with questions about detours are encouraged to contact PRT 
Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or 
via live chat at www.rideprt.org. Customer Service representatives are 
available weekdays from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. and from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on 
weekends and holidays. 
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